
















 

 

ADDENDUM TO .PDF VERSION OF UHR #8 – TEXT OF NEWS CLIPS 
 

Cape Cod Times 
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Figure 1 

 
Otis sighting on file 

 
HYANNIS - In the past 30 years, more than a dozen UFO sightings have been reported on the 
Cape, but probably the most renowned involved an Otis Air Force Base pilot and radar operator. 
 
It was June 1953 and the crew of an F-94C, a twin engine turbo jet interceptor no longer in 
commission in the military, attempted to identify unknown objects near the base in Bourne. 
 
A retired Air Force master sergeant, who was chief investigator of the sighting waited 20 years 
before telling of the incident. 
 
And it may be at least that long before the government releases its files on the incident.  The 
National Security Agency is withholding 131 secret documents about UFO sightings. 
 
The master sergeant testified: “ According to the pilot’s sworn testimony, his engine quit 
functioning and his entire electrical system failed at 1,500 feet.  The pilot ordered his radar 
operator to bail out and then jettisoned the canopy and bailed out himself.” 
 
Neither the plane or the radar operator were ever found – only the pilot and the canopy. 
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Jet Crashes; None Hurt 
 
OTIS AIR FORCE BASE, June 25 – A jet pilot And the airman accompanying him were 
uninjured when an F-94-C plane the former was piloting crashed on an Otis Air Force Base 
runway yesterday. 
 
It was the first F-94-C crash at Otis.  the Public Information Office said.  The F-94-C is one of 
the latest types of all-weather interceptor planes. 
 
Pilot was identified as 1st lieutenant Adolphus D. Lawson Jr. of the 45(?)7th Fighter-Interceptor 
Squadron.  The airman was unidentified.  Lieutenant Lawson resides at Howard Street and Onset 
Avenue, Onset.  He is married. 
 
The PIO said the jet plane crashed on landing after a cross-country flight, striking the runway and 
then went into the grass.  Two of the firemen who helped quell the blaze enveloping the plane 
were slightly burned, the PIO said it was told, but returned to duty. 
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Search Continues for Missing Plane 
 
NAUSHON ISLAND, Aug 14 – Fourth day of search for a jet plane and pilot believed to have 
crashed in waters between Naushon and Nonemessett Islands proved fruitless yesterday, Otis Air 
Base said today. 
 
Although area of search was widened, no evidence of the plane or its pilot, Captain Hobart R. 
Gay Jr. was uncovered. 
 
A Coast Guard plane and a diver were employed yesterday in the search effort.  Earlier today, it 
was undecided whether to send out a search group.  Fresh winds roughened waters in the area, a 
Falmouth source reported. 
 
 




